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To Parents/Carers,                                     28th November 2018 

 
IMPORTANT DECEMBER DATES AND INFORMATION 

 
 

 Christingle- Friday 7th December at 11am (School Hall). A letter will follow with more details. 

 Nativity-Thursday 13th December at 2pm (School Hall). 

 Costumes for our Nativity- we will provide your child with a costume unless you have a slip attached 
to this letter.  

 There are no tickets needed for the performance, please come and enjoy with all your family. 

 Class Christmas Party- Tuesday 18th December.  

 We are asking for a 50p donation towards the party food, please bring this to school ASAP.  

 The children will be provided with a party lunch.  

 Your child can come to school in their party clothes and won’t need their book bag on this day.  

 Term ends Friday 21st December at 2pm. 
 

 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to come and ask us.  
 
Thanks for all your support and enthusiasm this term.  
 
The Reception Team  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


